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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

Santa Cruz – Monterey – Merced 
Managed Medical Care Commission 

 

DATE: January 26, 2023 
 
FROM: Kathy Stagnaro, Clerk of the Board 
  Santa Cruz – Monterey – Merced Managed Medical Care Commission 
 
RE:  Meeting Cancellation: February 6, 2023 
 
 
The Santa Cruz – Monterey – Merced Managed Medical Care Commission 
meeting scheduled for February 6, 2023 has been cancelled. 

 
The next regular meeting of the Santa Cruz-Monterey-Merced Managed 
Medical Care Commission is scheduled for February 22, 2023 from 3:00 – 5:00 
p.m. via remote videoconference. 

 
Please contact Kathy Stagnaro, Clerk of the Board, at (831) 430-5523 if you have 
any questions.     
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